
Announcement of Replacement  
Chapters SPS 110-116 have been repealed and chapter group Chapters SPS 110-119; Professional Boxing 
has been removed from the Department of Safety and Professional Services (SPS) code.  

The subject of Boxing is now included in Chapter SPS 192 in chapter group SPS 190-199; Unarmed 
Combat Sports. 

Users who have subscribed to receive email notices regarding any of Chs. SPS 110 to 116 or chapter 

group Chs. SPS 110 to 119 need to create a new subscription for Ch. SPS 192 or chapter group Chs. SPS 
190-199. 

Go to the Legislature's Notification Service at https://notify.legis.wisconsin.gov/Subject/Manage and 
select Administrative rules. 

 

 


